The Hedrick Building is located on Friday Center Drive .5 miles past the Friday Center.
Due to Extremely limited parking at the Hedrick Building you are asked to use the HU
Express bus to this location on the day of your conference.

The HU bus picks up in front of the Hospitals on Manning Drive.

You can view the HU bus schedule at:
http://townhall.townofchapelhill.org/transit/routes/hu_weekday.html

If you have to drive a vehicle to the Hedrick Building, please note the following:
® You may park at Hedrick if you have UNC Hospitals parking permit.
¢ [f none of the above options meet your need please contact Mary Roach at 919-
966-6750 prior to the conference. Employees are asked to not park in the visitor
spaces at the Hedrick Building. Those spaces are reserved for patients.

All Employees are required to wear their Hospital Photo I.D. Badge at the Hedrick
Building



